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By Facsimile—

Mr. John Haggard
General Electric Company
Corporate Environmental Programs
1 Computer Drive South
Albany, New York 12205

Re: Hudson River PCBs Site - Meeting or Uptake of PCBs by Fish

Dear Mr. Haggard:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and General
Electric (GE) had scheduled a meeting for March 2, 1994,
regarding GE's theories (particularly, those of Dr. John Brown of
GE's R&D Center) on the uptake of PCBs from the water column and
sediments by fish. However, GE postponed that meeting. At the
March 23, 1994 meeting with GE on the modeling effort, we again
discussed potential dates to hold the fish uptake meeting. GE
was not able to confirm any of those dates because of activities
at the Hudson Falls Plant site.

Since that time we have again discussed potential dates for the
meeting, and of those dates EPA would prefer the meeting to be
held on May 5, 1994, in New York City. Please let me know as
soon as possible if GE can meet on that date, or please suggest
an alternative. EPA is anxious to meet on this subject matter,
an is waiting for GE's availability.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (212) 264-7508.

Sincerely yours,

Douglas J. Tomchuk, Project Manager
Hudson River PCBs Site Reassessment

cc: M. Peter Lanahan, GE
Bill Ports, NYSDEC
Ron Sloan, NYSDEC

bcc: Paul Simon, ORC
Ann Rychlenski, EPD
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